
Brentwood Gymnastics Club 
 

Newsletter - Term 3 / 2017 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all new 

gymnasts who have joined the Club over recent months. 

Please direct all enquiries regarding invoices and accounts 

to admin@brentwoodgymnasticsclub.com.au 

All other enquiries can be sent to the Club’s Head Coach. 

Please email Amber at: 

headcoach@brentwoodgymnasticsclub.com.au 

To speak to Amber directly please leave a message on the 

Gymnastics mobile 0466 575 120 and Amber will then 

return your call. 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Monday, 18 September 

Last classes for Term 3 

 

Wednesday, 20 September 

No Classes - Centre closed 

 

Friday, 22 September 

No classes – Centre closed 

 

Monday, 9 October 

Term 4 commences 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Club’s recent Bunnings Sausage Sizzle held in 

May raised just over $800. 

A big THANK YOU to all parent helpers and 

gymnastics coaches who assisted with the 

preparation and running of this fundraiser. 

Make Up Classes 

Make up classes may be offered 

upon request. 

However, they are subject to 

availability and only by prior 

booking arrangement with the 

Head Coach.  
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IMPORTANT: 

Correct gymnastics uniform 

Correct gymnastics clothing reduces the risk of injury and 

allows for uninhibited and free movement. Please ensure 

your child wears the correct clothing for gymnastics 

classes. 

black gym shorts with leotard   

 ballet clothing, baggy or loose-fitting tops, school 

uniforms, denim clothing (gymnasts will not be permitted 

to participate in class) 

Leotards can be purchased from the Club. Please speak to 

Amber. 

Collection of children 

after gymnastics 

classes 

If we could please request 

that parents collect 

children from the 

Reception area just inside 

the Centre.   

For personal safety and 

security, children should 

not wander out into the car 

park to wait for parents, 

particularly during the 

darker winter months. 

Refunds 

Non-attendance by a gymnast (family holidays etc) does not qualify for a refund or credit. 

Any fee credit resulting from a change of class requested by you throughout the term will be applied in 

the next term’s invoice. Please note that this does not apply to Term 4 fees. 

All  requests will be taken into consideration, however, a refund or credit is not guaranteed. 

Gymnastics Fees 

Our Club is a not-for-profit organisation managed by a Committee of Volunteers. It relies on the timely 

payment of fees in order to operate. 

A courtesy reminder that gymnastics fees are charged per term and are due and payable by the requested 

due date. Failure to pay will result in a gymnast being suspended from participating in classes until full 

payment has been received. 

An annual registration fee is charged to all gymnasts which includes annual compulsory insurance. This, 

together with gymnastics fees, is payable within 2 weeks of enrolment with the Club. Gymnasts will not 

be able to participate in classes unless payment has been received. 

 


